Paleolimnology of Northern eurasia

(PaleolimnorthEurussia)
petrozavodsk, russia

21-25 september 2014

Important information!
Dear conference participants!
The conference program is presented on the websites:

http://karelika.ru/en/conference/paleolimnology/
and http://water.krc.karelia.ru/event.php?id=217&plang=r
and is attached to this letter.

Dear conference participants!
The conference committee convincingly asks to decide ALL questions concerning the conference fee, accommodation and excursions via “Karelika” firm http://karelika.ru/ru/ up to 11.09.2014. 
Remember to write “paleoconference” in the theme of the letter to  Karelika firm info@karelika.ru
Orgcommittee 
